
 
 
 

Manufacturer Note 
 

 

 
Dear valued Customer, we are very pleased to inform you that, following an internal 

project finalized to assure full compliance to relevant regulations, Carel products listed 

hereunder: 

- Electronic controllers, supervising equipment, compressor drives and other 

electronic products; 

- Humidifiers; 

- Expansion valves and ejectors; 

are compliant with the European Directive (ROHS recast) 2011/65/EU dated 21 July 

2011 and the delegated directive (EU) 2015/863/EU dated 31 March 2015 on the restriction 

of the use of certain hazardous substances in electrical and electronic equipment. 

Any exemptions used will be indicated in the Declaration of Conformity released for a specific 

product family or model. 

 Moreover, we are glad to inform you that the same above products also accomplish the 

requirements of the last revision of the Regulation (EC) 1907/2006, of the European Parliament 

and of the Council on the Registration, Evaluation, Authorisation and Restriction of Chemicals 

(REACH), with reference to the candidate list of SVHC, at the date of 16 January 2020.  

 

 
Brugine, March 24th, 2020 

                 

CAREL INDUSTRIES S.p.A. 
Ing. Alberto Bianchi 

Group Chief Research & Development Officer 

 


